
Project Update: September 2021 
 
Last week we were on Lake Markovačko and did the last black bullhead selective 
removal, provided by this project. Also, colleagues from the Faculty of Biology 
collected water samples for qualitative and quantitative analysis of phytoplankton, 
water data were taken using a multiparameter sonde and blood samples were taken 
to perform micronucleus and comet tests. 
 
Everything was done according to plan and without any problems. 
 

 


